ФИО: Гатиятова Г.И.     Идентификатор: 237-870-822
This is a message from national emergency services. Please listen to the following announcement. An earthquake is just occurring in the Pacific Ocean. A tsunami alert is in effect please turn on your radios and listen for more information. If a tsunami occurs move to a higher ground right away. Be prepared to evacuate the area. Remember if a tsunami is approaching land, keep away from the shoreline.  Don’t go to the beach to see the wave. You won’t be able to escape. If there is a flood, not go to the basement. If there is water damage, you should not drink contaminated water.  Please keep your radio turned on.   We will keep you updated.   Thank you.

